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I hope you all had a great Christmas Break! Looks like we are back to home learning for a bit… Given how chilly it is outside today, let’s try this “Animal Moves” activity indoor today!  Also don’t forget to get started with the Hip Hop Mini-Dance Unit I posted within my links on Monday, January 10th!
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